
  

 

 

Permission for certain caregivers to enter CHSLDs 

During today’s government press briefing, Mr. Legault and Dr. Arruda announced that certain 

recognized caregivers can now return to the CHSLDs, under several conditions. Dr. Arruda stated that 

these caregivers will be identified by the facilities’ management and must have already been 

performing this work before the outbreak of the pandemic. 

Dr. Arruda emphasized that this permission does not extend to families or visitors. In fact, the prohibition 

on visits will be maintained to prevent the spread of the coronavirus.  

The conditions must be respected and will be announced Friday, April 17, at the latest. 

We have already started receiving calls and we ask that you not call the nurses or the site manager, 

as they are extremely in demand right now.  

Since this recall is voluntary, if you are interested please send an email to 

procheaidant@groupesantearbec.com with your contact information, the name of the resident in 

question, the resident’s room number and the name of their facility. We will contact you to inform you 

of the conditions that must be respected and the management’s decision. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in supporting our mission to provide a safe 

environment for our residents.  
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